
DIOCESE OF SALFORD - SYNOD 2023/4:  "The Big Listen" - Our Lady of Grace, Prestwich

EVERYONE is invited to take part in the "Big Listen" that will run from October to mid-January 2024.

So that we can arrange to consult as widely as possible, please indicate below WHEN you are most

likely to be available, and HOW you would prefer to take part:

* in person at a group meeting, or 

* in an on-line Zoom session, or

* in your own home.

In any event, the session will last no more than 2 hours.

Preferred timings: please enter: Preferred method: please enter:

"H" for highly likely to be available; "H" for most preferred;

"P" for possibly available; and "P" for possible, but not most preferred;

"X" for unlikely to be available. "X" for not acceptable.

Morning Afternoon Evening X = Not acceptable

Mondays In person, on parish premises

Tuesdays In person, on neutral premises

Wednesdays On-line, via Zoom

Thursdays In your own home

Fridays When complete, put this form in an envelope

Saturdays addressed to OLOG Synod, and either leave it

Sundays at the Presbytery, or post to Vin Allerton, 

34 Poppythorn Lane, Prestwich M25 3BY 

So that we can keep in touch with you, please provide personal details:

Name

email address

Telephone

Age: 11 - 17 18 - 30 31 - 45 46 - 65 65+


